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A Home for the Holidays - 700 reasons your support is 

needed this season 
  
There are 700 reasons to support Anawim Housing Foundation this holiday season and for 

each of them, your support means so much. It's your support that directly allows Anawim to 

supply each of our 700 households with Supportive Services and programs that help empower 

them to succeed. Please help us make a difference in their lives by making a gift to the 

Anawim Housing Foundation annual fund. 
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ANAWIM TENANT HOLIDAY CELEBRATION 
  
 
On December 16th, Anawim hosted "A Christmas Carol" themed holiday celebration for 

tenants. Iowa Stage Theatre Company generously provided tickets for tenants to attend a 

matinee of their current production, "A Christmas Carol". Tenants took part in making 

gingerbread houses, creating holiday cards, making ornaments. Each tenant was invited to 

enjoy cookies and hot chocolate as well as pick out books to take home from our book fair. 

Thank you to the following organizations for being a part of the event: Primary Health Care, 

Goodwill of Central Iowa, and Evelyn K. Davis Center.  
 
To view photos from the event, click READ MORE! 
 

 

  
 

 

 

SUPPORTIVE SERVICES UPDATES 
  
  
Anawim Housing supportive services manager, Stacie O'Connor has had a busy month with 

lots of exciting holiday events to update us on: 

 Volunteers from Altoona Kids Cafe made a visit to Anawim Housing residents at The 

Crest and Forest & Fields townhomes where they delivered toys and information 

about their summer lunch and activity program!  
 Volunteers from Housby delivered beautifully wrapped gifts and cards that were 

purchased with over $1100 raised by Housby employees for our families in need.  
 Anawim Housing attended the Slumberland Holiday Beds for Kids Program event. 

Slumberland provided breakfast before the Knights of Columbus delivered brand new 

beds to Anawim families whose children did not have one.  

We are so grateful to everyone who has made this holiday season warmer and brighter for our 

tenants! Click to READ MORE about these holiday wonderful events! 
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FROM ALL OF US HERE AT ANAWIM HOUSING 

  
May the spirit of the holidays bring joy to your heart and 

happiness to your home! 
 

 

 

  
 

 

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities. 
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